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To the chairman or whom it may concern, 

I have some concerns to raise regarding the public meeting in Dunedoo as follows , I firstly question the choice 
by the commmission for the meeting  to be held at Dunnedoo ,With only around 9 % of the proposed wind farm 
in Warrumbungle shire and 91% of the Wind farm being in Dubbo Shire ,I would have thought it more relevant 
for the meeting to be heard at a location,perhaps where the impacts of the wind farm will be most likely felt , 
Gollan Hall  for instance,this would have allowed for a good turn out actual potential affected parties to attend 
. There seems to have been extended discussions with Warrumbungle Shire , but no mention of and discussion 
with Dubbo Shire Council or its possible affected or beneficially impacted communities it seems a little 
lacking.Just regarding over the speakers, I wonder and take caution as to many of their relevance to this 
Spicerâ€™s Creek application, There seemed to be a lot of misrepresentation, in particular of parties ,groups 
and individuals from outside the Spicerâ€™s Creek application area ,We heard from speakers from Goulburn 
and Yass, Uarby and Coolah , and who knows were else ,all trying to push in my view a lopsided agenda,None 
of whom are known or relevant to the proposed Spicers Creek Wind Farm or itâ€™s affected or beneficially 
impacted communities ,seemed to be a minority looking for a Negative instead of the Positive,they certainly 
donâ€™t speak for me or on my familyâ€™s behalf.I felt they conveyed their false ideals with bitterness and 
resentment and it took away from the select few locals present their with genuine reasons for concern and 
objection. 

I feel itâ€™s fair for me to state that the majority of the host properties and neighbouring properties are in the 
Gollan area ,It will be not the only , but most definitely highest impacted area , The Gollan community is 
predominantly a farming ,grazing community, Mainly consisting of Family run farming  businesses several of 
whom are over a 100 years and some over 150 years family owned and run in this district,nobody puts more 
care into our land or environment that we do ,weâ€™re not about to, crap our own nest , so too 
speak.Havenâ€™t yet ,not about to start now.I found the claim implied that we are all just blindly following the 
money trail and not concerned about any possible consequences quite insulting. 

When the line was drawn on the map for the Orana R.E.Z we had no control over it , just a lot of hard working 
families, trying to make a positive difference with the hand we have been dealt, The proposed additional 30 
million dollars revenue to the LGA,If the Spicers Creek Wind farm is to go ahead,And If we keep it in our local 
and affected communities should certainly go along way towards closing the gap we face at the outer fringes 
of our LGA.I feel community should be coming together to use this stimulus as a force for change and good 
rather than to be shunned. 

Thanyou for your consideration. 
 

 




